
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Monday, March 13, 2023 9: 19 AM 
Records Clerk 

RE: To whome it may concern 

Follow up 
Completed 

From: Lorena Hollett <lho llett@psc.st ate .fl .us> On Behalf Of Records Clerk 

Sent: Friday, M arch 10, 2023 2:25 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: To whome it may concern 

Good afternoon, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/13/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02182-2023 

Please see the e-mail below. Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer 
correspondence, and what docket it should be placed in. 

Thank you! 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Jenny Serrano <serrano.jenny@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 2:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To whome it may concern 

As a fellow Floridian who struggles like all working class men and women this new raise in FPL is only going 
to hurt us. It's hard enough surviving the inflation on cost of living and rent, insurance, health insurance etc. 
Please vote NO!! FPL has already received approval for the last two increases in a short period of time! ! We are 
drowning here!! VOTE NO!! ! 

Sincerely, 
Jenny S. 
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